
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

CUPERTINO PLANNING COMMISSION 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino 
Planning Commission scheduled for March 24, 2020, has been postponed to 
a date uncertain. This meeting will be rescheduled after the expiration of 
the March 16, 2020 Order of the Santa Clara County Health Officer 
directing all individuals to shelter at their place of residence, with certain 
exceptions. The Planning Commission meetings are postponed by order of 
the City Manager/Director of Emergency Services to mitigate the spread of 
Covid-19.  
 
 
 
 

                      Dated this 19th day of March, 2020 
 

                                      
      /s/  Benjamin Fu     
      Benjamin Fu 
      Director, Community Development  
      408-777-3308 
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